
 

 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 

DATE:       March 17, 2016  
 
TO:            Local Workforce Development Board (LWDB) Executive Directors 
 
FROM:      Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One Stop and Program Support 
 
SUBJECT:  Video References within Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) Online    

Training Modules  

The Department of Economic Opportunity (DEO) would like to notify you of training updates for 

SNAP online job search training modules.  We have experienced an issue with training modules 

that have references to external video sources that may be questionable.  The Statewide 

training team is reviewing all trainings for references to external videos and disabling them until 

this issue is resolved. All other material in the online training modules will be available and 

active.  Only references to videos within the online modules will be temporarily disabled.  SNAP 

Employment and Training participants will still be able to access and complete online training 

modules, if required. 

We expect all video updates will be complete and operating at full capacity by close of business 

on Friday, March 18, 2016.  Please direct questions related to this issue to 

Daniel.Ppool@deo.myflorida.com.    

 

LAS/DP 

Cc:     Tom Clendenning 

           Trina Travis 

           James Finch 

           Telly Buckles 

           Anita Richardson 
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